
School Council Meeting held on the 20 January 2017 

We talked about Arthur and Sarah from Action Van who were bringing an 

outdoor skate park for everyone to try on Friday 24th February at 10 am. 

We then voted for a new Chairperson. 

Our new Chairperson is a student in Oak class (seniors). 

Our Chairperson and one other council member will be representing Mountjoy 

at a TADSS pupil voice meeting at Yewstock School on the 27th January 2017. 


